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THEME: Penguins  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

Penguins will be our theme for the next 

two weeks. They are flightless birds that eat 

fish and live in the Antarctica. Did you know 

there are 17 different species of penguins? 

Let’s explore their world!! 

We will also learn about other Polar 

Bears and learn about where they live. 
  

  

Introductions 
Bit Cards: Presidents 

 

Manners 

“Take turns” 

“Show good sportsmanship” 

 

Proverb 

“Where there’s a will, there’s a way”  

 

Fable/Moral 

The Quack Frog 

“Cheating is always found out.” 

 

Vocabulary 

blubber-a thick layer of fat that insulates a 

marine mammal from the cold 

habitat-natural environment where an animal 

lives 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Craft & Writing 
For the next two weeks, the children will 

make a penguin, polar bear and walrus craft. 

The children will also begin printing on lined 

paper. 

Math & Science 
The children will learn to tell time by the 

hour. They will also work on recognizing and 

making simple fractions, including ½, 1/3, ¼, 

1/5, and 1/6 and reviewing addition and 

greater and less than concepts.  

Language Arts 
The children will be introduced to “blends”. A 

consonant blend is two or more letters that 

come together in a word. Their sounds blend 

together to make one sound. We will start 

with “L” blends, such as bl, cl, fl, gl, pl and sl.   

 

100th Day of School 
Rescheduled! 

January 23, is our 100th Day of School! 

Please have your child wear their “100th Day” 

 T-shirt to school.  

I am looking forward to celebrating this 

special day!! 
 

 

  


